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Passing of Our Beloved Sister, Yasuko Greene
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August 29, 2013

Dear Brothers and Sisters,
Our beloved sister, Yasuko Greene, passed away at 11:00 AM on Friday, August 23, 2013 at the Prince
William Medical Center in Manassas, Virginia. She is a devoted mother and served True Parents and

God's Providence for many years with great conviction and courage.

Let us support Yasuko's family during this important time and pray for her victorious transition to a
glorious new life in the spiritual world.

Following is additional information from her pastor, Rev. Ernest Patton.
Sincerely,

Dy Ji22

Archbishop Ki Hoon Kim
Continental Director

==

Dr. Michael Balcomb
President

Victorious Life of Yasuko Greene

Yasuko Takada Greene was born February 10, 1958 in Japan, the youngest of three daughters, to Shigeru
and Shigeko Takada. A very conscientious and studious young girl, Yasuko excelled in school, always
ranked very high academically in her class, and was a member of her school swim team.

Yasuko’s oldest sister, Fumie, first met the Unification Church in 1974, when Yasuko was 16 years old.
Fumie-san, Yasuko’s mother, and Yasuko became members of the Church at that time. Yasuko’s other
sister, Nagako, would later also join the Church. All three sisters would eventually participate in the
Unification Church Blessing ceremony.

Yasuko attended the prestigious Tokyo University of Foreign Studies and majored in Portuguese. During
her college years, she also participated in campus CARP activities. After graduating from college, Yasuko
and two other Church members did pioneer witnessing in northern Japan.

In 1982, Yasuko was matched to her husband, Paul Greene, and participated in the July 1, 1982 Blessing
Ceremony at Madison Square Garden in New York City. She moved to America in 1983 and joined the
first national MFT fundraising teams. She later worked for a short time with the IOWC providence, and
eventually spent several years working in various Church-affiliated Japanese restaurants in Alabama,
Georgia, Tennessee, and Ohio.



Yasuko and Paul began their married life together in 1989, and moved to upstate NY in 1990 in order for
Paul to begin preparation to enter the Unification Theological Seminary. Yasuko spent a short time
working on the UTS day care staff, and eventually moved to Tarrytown, New York.

After Paul graduated from UTS, Yasuko and Paul moved to Panama in 1996 to work with the Church in
that country and also to help establish Tiempos del Mundo, the Spanish-language subsidiary of the
Washington Times published throughout Latin America.

Yasuko and Paul moved back to the United States in 2000 and began living in the Northern
Virginia/Washington DC area. They were actively involved in various Church activities until Yasuko was
was diagnosed with stage-four lung cancer in May, 2010. After a relatively remarkable response to her
initial cancer treatment, her cancer went into remission. The cancer began recurring again in January,
2012. After attempting numerous traditional and natural methods of treating the cancer, Yasuko made her
transition to the next life on August 23, 2013, with her husband and her three children, Carolyn, Jeroko,
and Christina, at her bedside at the moment of her passing.

Seonghwa and Won Jon Services

Yasuko's Seonghwa Service will be on Saturday, August 31, 2013 at the Fort Lincoln Funeral Home,
3401 Bladensburg Road, Brentwood, Maryland. Viewing will be from 10:00 to 10:30 AM, followed by
the Seonghwa program until 12:00 noon. The Won Jon Service will immediately follow.

A reception will held after the Won Jon Service at the Northern VA Learning Center, 9461 Silver King
Court, Fairfax, Virginia.

In lieu of flowers, please send contributions directly to the Greene family at 13659 Shire Place,
Gainesville, Virginia. Please make checks out to “Paul Greene”. Members of the Greene family are very
grateful for your support.



